
Weekly Newsletter - August 11, 2024

 
Ted Stevens Launches Newsletter
for Project 150 Noise Study

ANC is now publishing a Project
Newsletter to keep the community
informed as we conduct a Part 150
Noise Compatibility Study. This study
evaluates aircraft noise and land use
compatibility around the airport. We
will release two to three newsletters
per year through early 2027.The
newsletter will highlight current project
updates, newly available materials on
the project website, and opportunities
for public involvement.

Find the Newsletter

 
MOA Planning Department New
Webpage

The Planning Department has updated
their website to make accessing
information easier for you. Visit the
Planning Department webpage to find
updates on current projects, submit
feedback, and more.

Additionally, you can subscribe to their
newsletter by emailing:

 

https://anc150noisestudy.com/
https://www.muni.org/Departments/OCPD/Planning/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=9a6020cd-a95c-48bc-a5fd-b7dee9cdefd9


MuniPlanningNews@anchorageak.gov.

 
  Submit to the Weekly Newsletter

Got an opportunity for civic engagement in
Anchorage? We'd love to hear about it! Drop
us a line at info@communitycouncils.org so
we can help keep everyone in the know. Want
to get more familiar with our FCC Policies
and Procedures? Check out our website for
all the details.

And if you're interested in past newsletters
and their links, you can find them anytime on
our website under FCC News.

 

  UPCOMING COUNCIL MEETINGS

Wednesday, Augusst 13
Midtown, 12pm
Old Seward/Oceanview, 6:30pm

Thursday, August 14
Taku/Campbell, 6pm
Fairview, 6:30pm
Rabbit Creek, 7pm

Click Here for link to the
Assembly Events Calendar

 

Contact Us
info@communitycouncils.org

907-277-1977

 

Find Out More
www.communitycouncils.org
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